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[image: C:\Users\lkemp\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\JTV2FXN0\MC900304971[1].wmf]Division Four and Five are very excited about an initiative started by the students called “Aspenwood Cares”.  This initiative is about giving back to the community.  The students are making Christmas Crackers to give out in December at Senior’s Homes.  We are asking the community for help with a few things.  We are collecting toilet paper rolls up until December 8th.  Please send them with your child.  Also if you have any extra Halloween Candy that you would like to donate that would be greatly appreciated.  We will be collecting the candy the week of November 3-7th.  Also if you have any shiny Christmas wrapping paper we will gladly accept that as well.  We need good quality paper otherwise when the students attach the ribbon the paper rips.  Every student in the school will have the opportunity to rotate through the gym to make at least one Christmas cracker.

Thank you for your support in this endeavor of giving back!!   
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